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February 15, 2017 
 
Jim Chalfant, Chair, Academic Council 
1111 Franklin Street, 12th Floor 
Oakland, CA 94607-5200 
 
 
RE: Proposed Revisions to Presidential Policy Business and Finance Bulletin (BFB) G-28 – Travel 
Regulations 
 
 
Dear Jim, 
 
I write in response to the Proposed Revisions to BFB G-28.  The reviewing committees’ responses are as 
follows. 
 
The Committee on Academic Personnel did not comment, stating that the policy its outside its charge.  
The Committee on Diversity and Equal Opportunity finds the revision to be reasonable and did not add 
further comment.  Enthusiastic support is given by the Committee on Research, specifically praising the 
revisions for being “family-friendly.”  Finally, the Committee on Faculty Welfare supports the revision 
and provides no further comment. 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
Dylan Rodríguez 
Professor of Ethnic Studies and Chair of the Riverside Division 
 
CC: Hilary Baxter, Executive Director of the Academic Senate 
 Cherysa Cortez, Executive Director of UCR Academic Senate Office 

 


